February 14, 2023 SF404

Dear Health and Human Service Committee Members:

My husband and | are requesting that you please vote to support the
Medicaid Freedom to Choose bill, SF404.

Our son has a very complicated health situation and there are only certain
doctors and hospitals that can attend

to him. We have a constant worry that, in the future, he may have a
medical need that would not be covered with

our Medicaid managed -care plan. If we were allowed the Freedom to
Choose, we would no longer need to worry

about this issue.

For all the families that have similar needs, please sign on to SF404 soon.
We should all have the Freedom to Choose
our doctors and health care providers.

Thank you for your attention.
Pam and Paul Kirton

Burnsville, MN
952-457-2103



